
2017 Autumn Annual Meeting, Astronomical Society of Japan

P149a BISTRO Project Status (2)

Tetsuo Hasegawa1, Ray Furuya2, Yasuo Doi3, Saeko Hayashi1, Tsuyoshi Inoue4, Shu-ichiro Inutsuka4,
Kazunari Iwasaki5, Yoshihiro Kanamori3, Akimasa Kataoka1, Koji Kawabata6, Masato Kobayashi4,
Takayoshi Kusune7, Jungmi Kwon8, Masafumi Matsumura9, Tetsuya Nagata15, Fumitaka Nakamura1,
Hiroyuki Nakanishi10, Nagayoshi Ohashi1, Takashi Onaka3, Tae-Soo Pyo1, Hiro Saito11, Masumichi
Seta12, Hiroko Shinnaga10, Motohide Tamura3, Kohji Tomisaka1,13, Yusuke Tsukamoto14, Tetsuya
Zenko15, Derek Ward-Thompson16 and BISTRO Consortium (1NAOJ, 2Tokushima U., 3U. Tokyo,
4Nagoya U., 5Doshisha U., 6Hiroshima U., 7Nagoya City U., 8ISAS, 9Kagawa U., 10Kagoshima
U., 11Tsukuba U., 12Kwansai U., 13Astro Biology Center, 14RIKEN, 15Kyoto U., 16U. of Central
Lancashire)

The BISTRO (B-field In STar forming Region Observations) project is ongoing as one of the EAO/JCMT
Large Program, involving over a hundred researchers in UK, Canada, Japan, China, Taiwan, Korea, and the
East Asian Observatory. We have completed the first year of the 3-year observation program, and the data
quality is generally excellent. Initial papers to present the first results of individual regions are being prepared
or in press (e.g., Ward Thompson et al. 2017 ApJ in press.; Kwon et al. this meeting). In-depth analyses are
also being made to follow the first results papers (e.g., Pattle et al. 2017, ApJ submitted, this meeting). We
discuss some highlights of the results.


